
 
 
 

 
Meeting Notice 

 

To: All CUPE Local 15 Members – City of Vancouver, Vancouver Park Board, Ray-Cam 
Cooperative Centre, and Britannia Community Services Centre (City et al) 

 
Date:  August 15, 2022 
 
Subject: Important Meeting to Elect the City et al Bargaining Committee 
 

 
Your collective agreement will expire on December 31, 2022. As a result, we are calling a special 
meeting on September 20, 2022 for all members working at the City of Vancouver, Vancouver Park 
Board, Ray-Cam Cooperative Centre, and Britannia Community Services Centre to elect a new 
Bargaining Committee.  
 
 Date: September 20, 2022 
 Time:  5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
 Location: Italian Cultural Centre - Trattoria Hall 

 3075 Slocan Street, Vancouver, BC 
 

In the upcoming months, you will have the opportunity to take a survey where you can tell us what 
improvements you would like to see in your collective agreement and your priorities. 
 
Please make every effort to attend this important meeting. This is the first step in a lengthy process 
to reach a new collective agreement. A lot of hard work will be put forward from the beginning stages 
to the final steps, so it is important we begin on a united front. Your participation will help us achieve 
a new agreement. 
 
If you cannot attend the meeting and would like to put your name forward to serve on the committee, 
please email Debbie Mohabir, Secretary-Treasurer at dmohabir@cupe15.org. Training will be 
provided to all members elected to the Bargaining Committee. 
 
Should you like to receive updates from the Bargaining Committee via email, please ensure the union 
office has your non-employer email address on file. Email us at email@cupe15.org or call us at 604-
879-4671. You can also join our CUPE 15 Facebook group for the latest news; just search CUPE 15 in 
Facebook. 
 
See you at the meeting! 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Warren Williams 
President 
 
TT/BCUWU 
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